
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FRANKLIN, MA 
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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FRANKLIN, MA 

New Wine and Malt Retail Package Store License - The Little 
Shop of Olive Oils, Inc.  

 
The Franklin Town Council will hold a Public Hearing on an application            
by The Little Shop of Olive Oils, Inc., located at 5 Main Street, Franklin,              
MA for New Wine & Malt Retail Package Store License. The hearing            
will be held on Wednesday, November 13, 2019 at 7:10 PM in the             
Council Chambers, second floor of the Municipal Building, 355 East          
Central Street, Franklin, MA. Information on this application may be          
obtained in the Town Administrator's Office. 
 
 


